
 
 

December 17, 2012 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Mark Thaggard, Deputy Director 
     for Emergency Preparedness 

Division of Preparedness and Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 

FROM:   Joseph D. Anderson, Chief  /RA/ 
Operating Reactor Licensing and Outreach Branch 
Division of Preparedness and Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 

 
SUBJECT:  FINAL RESOLUTION OF EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTION NO. 2012-005 
 
 
This memorandum serves to document the staff’s final resolution of emergency preparedness 
frequently asked question (EPFAQ) No. 2012-005, which was published in the Federal Register 
for a 30-day comment public period (Agencywide Document Access and Management System 
Accession No. ML12258A107). 
 
NRC staff has performed a review of the comments submitted by the Nuclear Energy Institute 
(NEI), dated November 15, 2012, which requested the postponement of the implementation date 
for NUREG-0654 / FEMA-REP-1, Supplement 3.  NEI’s comments are similar to comments 
submitted subsequently by the Calvert County Emergency Management and Safety Division, 
dated November 21, 2012.  NRC staff has concluded that the proposed changes are to be 
considered.  Please refer to the attached enclosures to view the submitted public comments and 
NRC’s final resolution.  This memo is intended to document the final resolution of EPFAQ No. 
2012-005 and to update the EPFAQ on the NRC web page accordingly. 
 
 
Enclosures: 
1. Final EPFAQ No. 2012-005 
2. Comment 1 from the Nuclear Energy Institute 
3. Comment 2 from the Calvert County Emergency  
   Management and Safety Division 
 
CONTACT: Carolyn Kahler, NSIR/DPR 
  (301) 415-0705 
 
  



December 17, 2012 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Mark Thaggard, Deputy Director 
     for Emergency Preparedness 

Division of Preparedness and Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
 

FROM:   Joseph D. Anderson, Chief  /RA/ 
Operating Reactor Licensing and Outreach Branch 
Division of Preparedness and Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 

 
SUBJECT:  FINAL RESOLUTION OF EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTION NO. 2012-005 
 
 
This memorandum serves to document the staff’s final resolution of emergency preparedness 
frequently asked question (EPFAQ) No. 2012-005, which was published in the Federal Register 
for a 30-day comment public period (Agencywide Document Access and Management System 
Accession No. ML12258A107). 
 
NRC staff has performed a review of the comments submitted by the Nuclear Energy Institute 
(NEI), dated November 15, 2012, which requested the postponement of the implementation date 
for NUREG-0654 / FEMA-REP-1, Supplement 3.  NEI’s comments are similar to comments 
submitted subsequently by the Calvert County Emergency Management and Safety Division, 
dated November 21, 2012.  NRC staff has concluded that the proposed changes are to be 
considered.  Please refer to the attached enclosures to view the submitted public comments and 
NRC’s final resolution.  This memo is intended to document the final resolution of EPFAQ No. 
2012-005 and to update the EPFAQ on the NRC web page accordingly. 
 
 
Enclosures: 
1. Final EPFAQ No. 2012-005 
2. Comment 1 from the Nuclear Energy Institute 
3. Comment 2 from the Calvert County Emergency  
   Management and Safety Division 
 
CONTACT: Carolyn Kahler, NSIR/DPR 
  (301) 415-0705 
 
 
 
 
  
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML12348A782   pkg: ML12258A107 

 
OFFICE 

 
NSIR/DPR/ORLOB 

 
NSIR/DPR/ORLOB:BC 

NAME C Kahler J Anderson 
DATE 12/14/2012 12/17/2012 

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 


